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Monday 29th April 2024   
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 
Year 4 Torre Abbey Trip – 27th June 2024 

 
As part of our trust charter, we are taking the children to visit Torre Abbey on Thursday 27th June 2024.  
We will be participating in several activities whilst we are there including a tour of an art gallery, photography 
linked to our art project and some sketching. We will also be having a guided tour of their museum.  
 
We will be departing from Warberry at 9.00am and will be back to school for 3.00pm. It is important your 
child is at school on time for our swift departure to the venue.  
 
We ask that your child comes into school with a named water bottle and a packed lunch in a small  
backpack, as children will be responsible for carrying their own items throughout the day. Please check the  
weather forecast beforehand and pack a suitable coat with a hood if necessary. Full Warberry uniform and  
suitable shoes must be worn for this activity. We will be walking to and from Torre Abbey so please 
could all children be in trainers for this day.  
 
To enable the activity to go ahead, we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £4.25 per child,  
which covers entry to the venue and the activities they will partake in during the visit. Please be advised 
that if we do not collect sufficient contributions, the visit may not be able to take place.  
Payments are live on MCAS under the Trips tab – click to enrol and make a payment. The payment section 
will close at 10.00am on Thursday 23rd May 2024.  
 
All parents must complete the Microsoft Form giving consent for your child to attend this visit. Please 
complete this by 10.00am this Friday 3rd May 2024. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/aYvbtECV8t 
 
If you any questions, please contact your child’s teacher at the end of the school day.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

Miss Henderson and Mrs. Barker  
 
Year 4 Teachers  
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